
INFORMATION SHEET FOR NEW STUDENTS 
 

1. All students should arrive at 10-15 minutes before the start of the class so that you can be 
ready to dance at the beginning of the lesson. 
 
2. The studio's address is 250 Park Ave. Main Floor (former Eaton's building). The entrance is off 
of Park Ave. Once through the door, head up one flight of stairs and take two rights to find our 
waiting area and studio door. 
 
3. We share bathrooms with the gym and they are located near the gym entrance (off Court St.) 
 
4. Leotards, tights and knee socks for girls and shorts and t-shirt for boys is the best attire. 
Highland dance slippers are not required for the Introduction Classes. Ballet shoes, socks or 
bare feet are adequate. 
 
5. Long hair must be tied back in a pony tail, braid or bun. Shorter hair should be held back 
away from the face with a head band, barrettes and/or bobby pins.  
 
6. There is a waiting area for parents and siblings/guests. Parents are welcome to watch their 
child's first class, however, we do find dancers are more focused when parents are not in the 
room and ask that they wait in the waiting area for the remaining classes. Young dancers that 
are not ready to participate in class independently are encouraged to register for the Parent 
and Preschooler sessions. 
 
7. If there is a problem, do not hesitate to call or text Heather Morgan at 620-6559 or e.mail 
morganschoolofhighlanddancing@hotmail.com. Also for upcoming events please join our 
facebook group Morgan's School of Highland Dancing. 
 
8. Forms for Fall Registration will be given out at the 4th class for dancers who are interested in 
continuing classes for the full season which runs from the middle of September to the middle of 
May.  
 
9. Dancers are encouraged to bring a water bottle. Please do not bring food into the studio.  
 
10. All students are encouraged to join the Thunder Bay Highland Dance Association. The 
organization was set up to fund two workshops and a Spring and Fall Highland Dance 
Competition. A monthly set of minutes is sent out to all members and is most informative of 
upcoming events. Membership forms will be emailed in the Fall.  
 
 
 
 


